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Share Center Stage 

Class of 2018 Senior Parent Meeting 
 

Parents please join us on Saturday, November 18, 

2017 at 10:00am.  Information about FAFSA, 

Scholarships, Senior Activities, and  

Commencement specifics will be provided. Please  

confirm your attendance via e-mail to Sherri.Reed-

Parker@slps.org or call 314-771-2772 on or before  

Thursday, November 16, 2017.  

Meeting location: PD Room (1st Floor) 

 

Attendees will be eligible to win a  

$25.00 gift card! 

Eagle Activities: 

Visit www.centralvpa.com for additional CVPA news! 3125 South Kingshighway, Saint Louis, MO 63139 (314-771-2772) 

Eagle Shout-Outs: 

StuCo In Action…. 
            

 Random Acts  

  of Kindness  

 

Teachers were given  

kindness coins to  

distribute for random acts 

of kindness.  The idea was 

to pass the kindness and 

the coin on. 

     

   Principal for the Day 

 
Rod'Nell Singleton 

took a chance and won 

Principal for the 

Day. He spent the day 

learning what it is like 

to be a principal.   
 

A Word from Our Principal: 

Dr. Kacy Seals 
As we approach the closing of this semester and 

begin preparation for final exams, I would like to 

wish you and your family a happy, healthy, and  

relaxing Thanksgiving holiday. Please take a moment 

to review the Final Exam schedule and  

important list of dates.  

  

December 2017 Final Exam Schedule 

 

Fri., Dec. 15           Full day     Exams in periods 5 & 6 

Mon., Dec. 18     Full day     Exams in periods 1 & 2 

Tue., Dec. 19     Half day    Exams in periods 7 & 8 

Wed., Dec. 20   Half day    Exams in periods 3 & 4 

 

Please mark your calendar for the following:  

 

The WIZ Play –11/17 & 11/18 

Thanksgiving Break - 11/22-11/24 

Winter Break –12/21-01/02/18 

“Homecoming Week Highlights” 

 

From October 30th to 

November 3, we  

celebrated CVPA's  

Spirit Week and 

Homecoming. The week 

of festivities culminated 

with an all-day pep rally 

and class competition on 

Friday, with the junior 

class of 2019 winning it 

all. That evening,  

Central  

students and staff  

enjoyed the  

Homecoming dance at 

the City Museum.  

 

Pictures from the dance can be found at: 

galleries.fisheyefun.com 

Students & Staff of the Month 

 

Congratulations to the Students of the 

Month: freshman, Tyjah Stallings;  

sophomore, Tymisha Manning; Junior,  

Kevin Green; and Senior, Trent Lovett. 

  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congrats to Staff of the month 

Mrs. Kelly Terry- McCarron art teacher 

for being recognized as Staff Member of 

the Month. She has been 

with Central VPA since 

2015 and she has used 

art as a form of  

expression from a very 

young age. Her goal is to 

be an Art Therapist. 

Homecoming Week Highlights continued.. 
 

 

 

 

2017-2018  

PTO  

Meeting Calendar 
 

Thursday, Nov. 16th, 2017-5:30pm 

Wednesday, Dec. 13th, 2017-5:30pm 

Wednesday, Jan. 24 2018-6:00pm 

Wednesday, February 21, 2018-5:30pm 

Wednesday, March 21, 2018–6:00pm 

Wednesday, April 18, 2018-5:30pm 

 

For more info contact  

PTO President, Debbi Rosenberg-Cox 

at CVPAPTO@GMAIL.COM 

 

Central VPA  

Attendance Policy 

Parents/Guardians 

please remember to call 

whenever your student is 

absent. Our goal is for 

each student to maintain 

a 93% attendance  

average or better!   

 

The CVPA Library is finally up and running! 

Almost 1,500 books have been donated to 

our brand new library, and students have 

checked out over 300 books in the first few 

weeks of the library being open. Huge thank 

you to our volunteer librarian, Mrs. Maureen 

Schuh, mother of English teacher, Miss 

Schuh – for collecting, cataloguing, and 

checking out the books. The CVPA Library 

will be open every other Tuesday and 

Wednesday, and students can visit during 

their English classes.  

Congrats to 

Allyn Earl, 

Rotary Club 

Citizen award  

recipient. 

 

Allyn also was 

awarded a $5,000 

 scholarship to Webster 

University and a $100 

gift card.  


